
Prescription News – Patient Access 
 

From the 1st July 2014 we are changing the way patients order 
their prescriptions on line. From July we will be using our own 
clinical system rather than our present stand alone system 
 
To access the new system please go to www.Patient.co.uk/access, 
by following the simple links you will be given a PIN and Password 
to enable you to use the new system. It is simple and quick and 
once you register you wont need to do so again. The system is 
used by lots of surgeries at is safe and secure and conforms to all 
NHS confidentiality regulations. 
 
Currently when ordering an on line prescription you can nominate 
a different pharmacy each time, however it will be necessary for 
you to register a permanently nominated pharmacy unless you 
wish to collect your prescription from the surgery. If you do not 
have a permanently nominated pharmacy, you can download a 
nomination form from our website and drop it into the surgery 
next time you are passing or there is a form at the end of this text. 
 
Registering with patient access will have other benefits as well as 
later in the summer we will be introducing appointment that can 
be booked on line and you will need your PIN and password to do 
this. 
 
Looking even further into the future Patient Access will eventually 
allow you to access your records on line! 
 
Register now at: 
 

www.Patient.co.uk/access 

http://www.patient.co.uk/access


Northdown Surgery – Pharmacy Consent Form 
 

I would like my prescriptions collected from Northdown Surgery on my behalf. 
 

Name (please print): 
 

 

Date of birth: 
 

 

Address: 
 

 

Home number: 
 

 

Telephone number: 
 

 

Doctor’s name: 
 

 

 
 

Pharmacy: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

Signed: …………………………………………………..   Date: ………………………………….. 
 
 

Should I wish to change this arrangement, I will sign a new form for Northdown Surgery. 

 


